




Dear Local Business:

	Morris Community High School’s yearbook staff would like to thank you for putting an ad in last year’s yearbook. Since your business advertised last year, we would like to offer you the same opportunity to place your ad in this year’s 2015-2016 yearbook. This year’s book will be available and arriving in August of 2015.
[bookmark: _GoBack]MCHS has over 1000 students and staff members who will be viewing your advertisement, in addition to the Morris community. Attached is an example of the ad you placed last year, as well as an order form for the 2015-2016 yearbook ad. Your ad helps to decrease the yearbook’s price, and it gives more students the opportunity to purchase this year’s book. Your advertisement would be very much appreciated. 

Sincerely,
Becky Bernardi & The Chief Staff
Morris Community High School

Contact Information:
bbernardi@morrishs.org	
(815) 942-1294 ext. 5208
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